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CONTACT

Annual Goal:

Total Donations:

% Goal Achieved:

Legacy Fund:

$350,000

$90,209

26%

$1,229,303
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2025 Dentist Visits are Complete!

On May 30th, Thach Sanh dental team visited 
each of the Vinh Son orphanages to perform 
their annual dental screening for the children. 
These dental checks are just one of a series of 
ongoing programs sponsored by FVSO and 
VSO to ensure oral health and provide 
education about dental  care for the VSO 
children, Sisters and workers.

Read more about their recent dentist visit

       Enjoy more smiling faces of the kids from 
their dentist visit

Mid Year Financial Update
We are almost halfway through 2025 
and preparing for our midyear Board 
meeting. Hear from President Patrick 
Leary on current status and spend.

Mid Year Financial Update

https://www.friendsofvso.org/items/2025-dental-visits-for-vso
https://www.friendsofvso.org/2025-dental-program
https://www.friendsofvso.org/2025-dental-program
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End of Year Celebration!
On the morning of May 27th the 
students of Vinh Son gathered 
cheerfully in the middle of the yard for 
their end of school year celebration, 
excited to celebrate and welcome the 
arrival of summer. 

Learn more about the end of school 
year ceremony

https://www.friendsofvso.org/items/end-of-school-year-celebrations
https://www.friendsofvso.org/items/end-of-school-year-celebrations


FVSO Board Members
Patrick Leary  - President
David Bolhorst - First Vice President
Andrew Monroe - Treasurer
Mai-Ly Bui Wilcox - Secretary
Dave Chaix - Founding Past President
Jason Dent - VP Marketing & Funding
Clyde Lewandowski - VP Education
Jessica Schroeder - VP Education
Michael Little  - VP Communications
Chris Keegan - VP Communications
Tom Solyst - VP Vietnam Operations
Patrick Keegan - VP Development
Bart Ruud - Project Director
Khac-Quan Nguyen - Board Member
Gene Mapa - Board Member
Pat McKee - Board Member

Learn more about our Board

Calling all Donors:  We Need Your Help!  

● Do you donate via check?
● Do you receive a printed copy of our newsletter?

Go paperless to ensure MORE of your generous donations go directly to the kids!
 

● Send us an email and say hello: friendsofvso@gmail.com
● Donate online directly from our website: friendsofvso.org/donate

Donate Today!
While check donations are greatly 
appreciated, online donations help 
reduce overall administrative costs. 

Donate at friendsofvso.org/donate

We are a humanitarian non-profit organization 
approved by IRS code 501©(3). Donations are tax 

deductible and accepted year-round.   
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